From:
 Oxford, Gerry

 Sent:
 07 March 2017 11:10

To: Planning

**Subject:** FW: 100 Haverstock Hill - 2017/0765/T

Guys a comment on an app.

Thanks

Gerry Oxford Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4983



From: Peter Beardsell Sent: 05 March 2017 18:39

To: Oxford, Gerry

Subject: 100 Haverstock Hill - 2017/0765/T

Re 100 Haversack Hill: 2017/0765/T

Dear Gerry Oxford,

Further to our phone conversation last Friday, Eton CAAC would like to endorse the applicant's undertaking not only to replace the lime tree to be felled, but in asking Camden for advice as to a suitable replacement.

This stretch of Haverstock Hill has seen several trees taken down very recently, and such a considered approach to replanting is to be very welcomed.

Kind regards,

Peter Beardsell Eton CAAC